
 

 

 

17th May 2017 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in the Junior School 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The finishing date for our school Readathon is drawing ever closer and so I would like to remind the children that they 

have until Wednesday 7th June to complete their challenge.  This is a sponsored event and all proceeds will be going 

directly towards our school charity: Water Aid. Children should return both their completed record sheet and 

sponsorship money to school in a named envelope.  Certificates for those pupils who manage to complete a certain 

number of books will be awarded in assembly. 

 

 Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2 

Bronze 10 4 

Silver 20 6 

Gold 30 10 

 
Thank you for supporting your child in this initiative and I look forward to seeing just how many books have been read!   

 

If you have any further queries, please don’t hesitate in speaking to myself or your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs C Keyworth 

Literacy Co-ordinator 
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